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Analysts’ Briefing for the first half of 2023  

 

EYDAP SA informs the investment community, according to the Amended Financial 

Calendar 2023, that the Analyst’s Briefing for the first half of 2023 will take place via 

teleconference, on Thursday, September 28th, 2023, as follows (in local time):  

- At 13.00: Presentation in Greek.  

- At 15.00: Presentation in English.  

 

For participation, interested analysts can send an email to: eydap-met@eydap.gr. 

 
 

 

  

 

 


